
Please join us, as we honor our
parents, Richard and Connie
Hohnstein, on their 60th

anniversary. We invite you
to celebrate this Diamond
anniversary with them by
sending a card or note
to include a memory or
express your, well wishes.
Please mail your card to

arrive the week of September
12th. Send to: Richard and
Connie Hohnstein, 2624 N. North
Road Grand Island NE 68803


